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  October 1, 2020 

 

Dear PCCS Community,  

This message serves as an update to the School’s remote Learning Plan in Phase 4. 

The school anticipates remaining in Phase 4A at least through the end of the 1st trimester 
(Friday, Nov 13). While we continue to assess all of the factors that will ensure a safe return to 
school for in-person learning (either hybrid or otherwise) we are also diligently working on the 
transition plan for hybrid and in-person learning. Teaching teams and Administration 
continue to prepare for practices and protocols that are outlined in our Draft Phase 4B and 4C 
Plan. 

While we know that this message will offer relief for some and agony for others, please 
understand that we are working toward the return to in-person, on campus learning as soon as 
it is safe for all of our students and all of our faculty and staff to do so. We will continue to keep 
safety as our top priority and continue to explore ways in which to do so on campus. We will 
monitor the work of others but remained focused on what works best for PCCS and the result 
will be that our students and staff remain safe. 

In mid-October we will provide another update and include more detail of how the Phase 4B 
and 4C will work for families.  As a reminder, during Phases 4B and 4C, parents will have the 
option to choose in person or remote learning for their child(ren).  

As always, if there is any way the school can assist you with your needs during Phase 4A, please 
contact us to discuss how we can work together to enrich your family’s educational experiences 
at PCCS. 

gd 
  
gdeigan@pccharterschool.org 
  
___________________________ 
Geoff Deigan 
Executive Director 
Prairie Crossing Charter School 
1531 Jones Point Rd 
Grayslake, IL 60030 
O: 847.543.9872 
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